


The First Baptist Church 

welcomes special Gifts and Memorials in 
addition to the regular offerings and 
contributions that support the church 
operating expenses and missions 
outreach.

We encourage “undesignated” gifts 
which allow the church to prioritize and 
fund critical projects.  The Parish Council 
will annually recommend the distribution 
of “undesignated” gifts and memorials.

Your gift may be “designated” toward 
one or more of the areas outlined in this 
brochure.   If you have a special project or 
item that you wish to  fund, please 
contact Dr. Allison who will coordinate 
your interest with the appropriate board 
or committee.

Gifts and Memorials can be permanently 
acknowledged in the Gift Registry on 
display in the church.  

Designated Gift Areas

• Benevolence Fund

The Board of Deacons seeks to fill needs 
within the congregation and the community.

• Capital Improvements

Periodically, Parish Council designates 
church improvement projects.  Please contact 
Dr. Allison for details about current projects. 
The fellowship is continually seeking 
resources to improve the church  and 
facilities and furnishings.  Your gift could 
help the most pressing area be repaired or 
improved.

• Educational Endowment

The church has established an ongoing 
endowment fund. Annual interest will be 
available to the Board of Christian Education 
to promote and support educational 
opportunities for church members.
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